
To Dr. Knopf from Dr. Flick 

Philadelphia, 
11:arch 25, 1904. 

"r:'..y dear Dr. Knopf: 

Your letter of 22nd inst. to hand. It is too late to 
change the program for the meeting as it would not be possible to communicate 
with men at a distance. Uoreover, the evening of the 28th ~111 be taken 
up by a dinner given by the staff of the Henry Phipps Institute. The majority 
of the men invited have accepted and I think we will h3ve a very good meeting. 
I trust we may have the pleasure of seeing you present. 

Yours truly, 

Lawrence F. Flick. 


